
                                                                      

AFL Victoria in conjunction with the Goulburn Valley Football Umpires Association will be conducting 

an Umpire Diversity Academy which will allow participants to learn the fundamentals of officiating 

Australian Football. 

The academy will offer participants the chance to be involved in a range of skills and drills which will 

be fun, interactive and engaging in a safe learning environment. This program will begin in April and 

run as an after school activity. 

Participants will be provided with appropriate resources to ensure they are equipped to complete 

the program and no cost. 

To become involved you must fit the following criteria,  

 You or one of your parents was born outside of Australia 

 You are Aboriginal or of Torres Island descent.  

There will be one session per week for approximately 8 weeks, sessions will run for 60-75minutes. 

An information session for interested students and parents will be held on; 

Wednesday 15th April at the Shepparton High School oval at 3:30, where more details on the 

program will be outlined followed by a short session. 

If you require more details please see the following teacher contact at school; 

Shepparton HS - Mr. Sullivan or Mr. Warner. 

http://www.sportingpulse.com/assoc_page.cgi?client=1-6378-0-0-0

